PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL


Only to be sent following discussion with child’s social worker

	<<INSERT RECIPIENT'S NAME>>
<<Address Line 1>>
<<Address Line 2>>
<<Address Line 3>>
<<Post Code>>
	
	<<INSERT SENDER'S NAME>>
<<Address Line 1>>
<<Address Line 2>>
<<Address Line 3>>
<<Post Code>>

	
	Secure email address:
	<<INSERT>>

	
	Direct dial/ext:
	<<INSERT>>

	
	Ask for:
	<<INSERT>>

	
	Our ref:
	<<INSERT>>

	
	Date:
	<<INSERT>>


Dear <<INSERT>>
We are contacting you to see if you would like to attend or participate in your review child protection conference due to take place shortly on <<INSERT>>date and<<INSERT>>  time) at (<<INSERT>> venue).

If your social worker has not already spoken to you about your views about what you feel is going well, any worries you may have and what you feel should happen, then they will be meeting with you very soon so that they can write an updating report for the conference which includes your thoughts and feelings.  
If you would like to attend all or part of the meeting, you can come with your parents who can help you share your views or you could come with an advocate who can support you during the Child Protection Conference.

The person who leads the meeting (the Chairperson) would like to meet with you just before the meeting to make sure you are clear about what will happen in the meeting and to answer any questions you may have.

If you do decide you would like to attend, please try to think about what you feel has gone well for you and your family since the last conference and what if anything might still need to be improved.
Please do not feel under any pressure to attend the meeting in person, we would be just as happy for you to meet with the person who runs the meeting in advance or alternatively write to them or draw them a picture, whichever way you feel most comfortable communicating.  
Yours sincerely
<<Insert Name>>
<<Insert Title>>
Kent County Council
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